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Other Amanda M Williams

Hi all, my name is Amanda Williams, and I’m a volunteer caseworker with 
Project HepC Connect. 

Today I would like to express my support for the motion passed in June 2024, 
which directed the LA Department of Public Health to expand staffing for 
HepC treatment and control efforts. I ask that the LA County Department of 
Public Health’s Hepatitis C  disease control program budget  $441,000 to fund 
2 full-time staff positions focused on linkage-to-cure.

Currently the majority of  residents with HepC in LA county remain untreated, 
even though it’s curable and in California treatment is free. We have a cure 
for HepC, we simply need the investment and resources to make treatment 
accessible to those in need. 

Thank you for your time
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